
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Attendee, 
 
      For added fun during our 911 Coordinators Conference in October, 
we have decided to make our rock painting contest an annual event.  
Every Agency or Department attending can enter a painted rock of 
reasonable size.   
THIS YEAR’S THEME WILL BE…… TRUE FIRST RESPONDERS 
You can paint both sides if you like but do not paint the name of your 
county or agency on the rock. Please write the name of your 
department and County on the bottom where it cannot be seen during 
judging. A number will be placed beside each rock and you may vote for 
your favorite number during the conference. We all know someone who 
is artistic and can paint. Everyone get creative and use your 
imagination to represent your department and your county.  
Let’s see some awesome rocks this year! Votes will be tallied and not 
only will you get bragging rights but a door prize will be given to the 
winning Department. The Winning Department will be announced 
during the banquet.  
Good Luck and We Hope to See you there!   
 
                                                                              


